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Fourth Grade Times

Our Brains at work
Fourth graders are hard at work!  In an effort to keep you informed please read about what we have been learning in our classes.
In reading, students have been developing their comprehension skills through non-fiction texts.  They have learned how the features of non-fiction help them better understand a text.  They also learned how to record their new learning through using post-it notes and jots.  Students seem very excited about presenting their book reports!

Our authors, now called essayists, have been diligently writing about people, places, events, and things that they have a strong feeling about.  Once students find a topic they are passionate about, we will begin constructing opinion essays.
Students are now studying weather.  They learned about the water cycle, atmosphere, air pressure, fronts, and currently severe weather.  Students will have a weather test on Tuesday Dec. 16th.
Fourth graders are also completing a web quest in social studies to help them gain a better understanding of what life was like for the early colonists.  
We are now wrapping up our first unit in math.  This unit covered LOTS of topics beginning with place value and ending with division.  Students will have a unit test on Friday.  A google doc has been shared with the students that they can use to practice.  We will also be reviewing in class to prepare for this test.
Friendly Reminders: 

· Make Sure you are checking and signing your child’s agenda nightly. 

· Please continue to practice your child’s multiplication/division facts each night. 
· Make sure your child brings a jacket for outdoor recess as the temperature cools.
        CHIT Chat…
Topics for home discussion:
· In writing, we are writing essays. What is something or someone that you have a strong opinion about? Why?

· What strategies do you like to use best in solving multiplication and division problems?
· Describe a book you are reading.  What would happen if the setting of your book was different?  How would this affect the characters?
Important Dates: 
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Friday-12-14- Unit One Math test (Brogdon, Hazelwood, Tomlinson)
Monday 12-15 Field Trip at Regal Cinemas to watch IMAX Discovery Special Presentations
Tuesday 12-16 Science Test
Wednesday 12-17- Winter Wonderland Celebration      
Announcements:  Thank you so much for your continued support for our school, your students and our classes . . . We wish each and every family a very special winter break!  Enjoy this time with your families!
Parents and students, please use the box to list any comments, suggestions, or questions you may have!


